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Review of Comments from NHTSA’s Notice of 
Request for Comment on Nighttime Headlighting 

Glare Lighting, Conspicuity and Visibility 
 
 
A presentation as titled above was made at the  

Society of Automotive Engineers 2002 Government Industry Meeting  
held in Washington, DC, US, in May 14, 2002.   
 
This presentation may be read and downloaded at the following Internet address:   
 

http://www-nrd.nhtsa.dot.gov/departments/nrd-01/presentations/SAE.html 
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